
 

I hope you are all keeping well and managing to enjoy the sunshine during the government recommended 

daily exercise time. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to send a video via Class Dojo for the year group videos - they are 

both amazing and it a joy to see so many smiling faces! After reading the comments on Class Dojo, it is 

clear that you all enjoyed seeing one another as well. 

The class teachers will be sharing some VE day activities for you to take part in at home during the rest of 

this week. If you have time to complete some of these, please share some photos with us. 

I hope you all continue to stay safe. 

Mrs Hodson 

Action for Happiness 

Action for Happiness 

have a range of 

resources on their 

website to help 

everyone stay positive 

and healthy during this 

current pandemic. The 

‘Meaningful May’ 

calendar has some 

lovely ideas. If you 

complete any with your 

child, please let us know 

on Class Dojo.
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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS ELIGIBILITY 
If your child is eligible for Free School Meals you will receive a £15 voucher to spend in a supermarket every 

week during school closure. If you think you might be eligible for free school meals, please use the following 

link to apply: https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

